
 

         

 

 
09 December 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
 

We have been given a fantastic opportunity to support Katherine House Hospice 
this year by taking part in a charity fun run within the school day. This fun, 
festive challenge will boost fitness and wellbeing as well as giving back to the 
community.   
 

On Thursday 16th December, the children in years 2-6 will do their normal 
daily mile within their classes. However, to raise awareness and support this 
amazing charity, they will be able to purchase a Santa hat to do their run in 
(provided by Katherine House).   
 

We only have 200 hats, so if you would like to purchase one, all you need to do is 
sign up in the office and pay £1 (and any other donations you wish to make) by 
Wednesday 15th December. All monies raised will go towards supporting this 
wonderful charity and all the fantastic work that this local hospice does to support 
families.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Sonny Shaw  
PE Lead 
 


